ST MONICA bOUS€

P.O. BOX 512 e WATERLOO, ONTARIO e
743~ 0291

March 2, 1970.

"The Quartet" and Keith,
¢/o 596 Silverbirch,
Waterloo, Ontario.

Dear Bruee, and Bruce, Albert, Ed and Keith:

We wish to extend to you five gentlemen a most sincere
"thank you® for providing the girls of the home with a most
delightful evening, February hth,

It was very generous and kind of you to give of your
time and talents, and the girls not only thoroughly enjoyed it,
but appreclated your coming,

‘We hope you enjoyed your visit half as much, and will
come again sometime,

Sincerely,

IR S ESY/

R. McCarthy (Mrs.)
hw Programme Director
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